
Daniel Masessa
Montville
LD 829
To the members of the Judiciary Committee,
My name is Dan Masessa of Montville and I SUPPORT LD 829, An Act to 
Standardize the Laws Regarding the Carrying of Concealed Handguns in State Parks.
Any Mainer who is not prohibited from carrying a concealed handgun should be 
allowed, without a concealed carry permit, to carry a handgun in our state parks, i.e. 
Constitutional Carry. 
The need for self-defense is just as important in our state parks as it would be in any 
city or town. This proposed law is a smart move with respect to the health and safety 
of our law abiding citizens.
I want to remind every person on the Judiciary Committee that your oath of office is 
to support the Constitution of the United States and the Constitution of the State of 
Maine. Voting against this bill will be violating your oath of office. 
Shall Not Be Infringed, Shall Not Be Questioned!
I strongly urge the committee to vote Ought To Pass on LD 829.
Daniel S. Masessa
Montville, Maine


